

Reference FOI2018-121

11 December 2018

Medicine, Biomedical Sciences, Health and Social Care Sciences

Cranmer Terrace, London, SW17 ORE

Switchboard: +44(0)20 8672 9944

www.sgul.ac.uk

Dear Sir,

We write to respond to your Freedom of Information request.

Request 13 November 2018

- 1. For the last three years, how many international students were shortlisted for interviews and how many offers were given?
- 2. For the last three years , what was the interview cutoff score required out to get an offer?
- 3. If possible, could you give me the country wise distribution for international applicants getting an offer last year?
- 4. How many international students will you be shortlisting this year for interview and how many offers will you be giving (Even an approximate/estimated number will do)?

Response

Q1. Shortlisted:

2016/7 = 72 2017/8 = 88

2018/9 = 86

Q2. Cuff-off:

2018: 24 2017: 24 2016: 24

Q3 Offers:

Total	Academic year	Nationality
3	2017/8	AUSTRALIAN
1	2017/8	BAHRAINI
4	2017/8	BRITISH
1	2017/8	CANADA
4	2017/8	CANADIAN
1	2017/8	CHINESE
1	2017/8	EGYPTIAN
2	2017/8	HONG KONG
8	2017/8	INDIAN
1	2017/8	IRANIAN

1	2017/8	IRAQI
1	2017/8	ITALIAN
1	2017/8	KENYAN
3	2017/8	MALAYSIAN
1	2017/8	NORWEGIAN
1	2017/8	PAKISTANI
4	2017/8	SINGAPOREAN
1	2017/8	THAI
1	2017/8	UNITED STATES C

Q4. International Places

We have 19 international places for A100. Last year we interviewed 84 international applicants, and offered 49.

If you are not happy with the way in which we have handled your request, you can appeal by writing to the Chief Operating Officer of the institution:

Paul Ratcliffe
Chief Operating Officer
St George's University of London
Cranmer Terrace
Tooting
London
SW17 ORE

The Information Commissioner has authority and responsibility under the Freedom of Information Act and you can contact the Information Commissioner's Office by email at casework@ico.org.uk or at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

For more information see the website of the Information Commissioner's Office https://ico.org.uk/for-organisations/guide-to-freedom-of-information

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further queries.

Yours faithfully,

Sheila Durkin Governance Manager